
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 19, 2024 

Addendum 1 

Bid No. 24-026 

Greens Drainage Project at Quail Creek Golf Course 

 
 
Addendum 1 contains questions and answers submitted via email.  
 
This bid will be opened at the City of Fairhope’s City Services and Public Utilities Building, 555 South 
Section Street, Fairhope, AL 36532 at 10:00 AM on Tuesday, February 27, 2024. Vendors shall 
acknowledge this Addendum 1 on their submitted Bid Response Form.  
 
Questions Submitted Via Email: 
 
1. I’m seeing a requirement of a AL contractor’s license. Is this required or simply the ability to do 
 business in AL? 
 A. An Alabama General Contractor’s license is required for any project of a cost of $50,000.00 or 
 more if the project entails the construction, alteration, maintenance, repair, rehabilitation, 
 remediation, reclamation, or demolition of any building, highway, sewer, structure, site work, 
 grading, paving, or project or any improvement. 
 
2. If required, what is the minimum contractor’s license required? 
 A. The Alabama General Contractor’s license shall include the appropriate endorsements for this 
 type of  project.  
 
3. When is the work to commence? 
 A. The City would like to schedule the work to begin on Monday, April 8, 2024 and be completed 
 within two (2) weeks.  
 
4. When does the club want this work completed? 
 A. The City would like to schedule the work to begin on Monday, April 8, 2024 and be completed 
 within two (2) weeks.  
 


